September 9, 1997

Department of State
P. O. Box 1500
Tallahassee, FL 32302

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter will serve as official notice that the business office for Consolidated Medical Centers,
Inc. has moved to a new location. Consolidated Medical Centers, Inc. owns and manages the following
listed entities. Please update your systems accordingly and forward all invoices, billing statements, and

business correspondence regarding
35
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2. Oceanway Family Practice Center, Inc.
3. Atlantic Family Medical Center, Inc.; or
4. Institute for Health and Healing, Inc.
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CONSOLIDATED MEDICAL CENTERS, INC.
P.O. BOX 330007
ATLANTIC BEACH, FLORIDA 32233

If you should have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact our business office

at 904-270-0050.

truly yours,

hristian D. vins
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